
EUMS Site Based Management Team Agenda 9/9/15 
Attendees 

6th grade 
Danyah Hill  Support Cindy Price  Related 

Arts 

Misty Tarlton 

Charlotte Kennedy Clerical Doris Buttrell ----- 

7th grade 
Evelyn Funderburk   

Parents 

----- 

Bo Jennings 

Admin 

Dr. Radke, Principal Melinda Plue 

8th grade 

 

Amanda Brigden 
Mrs. Zolke, Asst. Prin. 

----- 

Devan Schafer ----- 

 

What Who How Long 

Approve Minutes from March 

- Minutes approved 
Hill 5 minutes 

Adjust Date for November meeting 

- The committee decided next site based meeting to be on November 12th. 
Hill 10 minutes 

SIP review 

- Dr. Radke presented the School Improvement Plan for this school year and pointed out the 

school objective for growth. The committee decided that instead of showing a 4% increase 

on students scoring level 4 and 5 the objective should be that 50% of the students score at 

grade level. 

Dr. 

Radke/All 

members 

10 minutes 

Goals from Houses 

- Dr. Radke stated that for item number 9 for the parent survey she has requested the county 

to approve an Eli tweeter account in which Eli will tweet a parent tip to support their child 

in the school. Mrs. Jennings stated that we could do it per grade level. Also we could send 

parent tips on how to build relationships with their kids. Mrs. Bridgen stated that it would 

be good if the tweet went out at the same time a Facebook post so the message reaches 

more people. Dr. Radke also stated that she would like to set up a parent night to give them 

tips on how to help their student with academics. 

- On item 29, students show respect towards teachers and vice-versa. Mrs. Schafer stated 

that there is a sense of unfairness among students because they think that in the past they 

were not held accountable for their actions (when in fact they have been). Mrs. Schafer 

asked if it was possible to have guidelines for writing referrals. Mrs. Brigden stated that 

we need to have a training on PBIS because we have a lot of new staff members who do 

not know the PBIS guidelines. Dr. Radke stated that yes, this is a training that would 

reduce classroom disruptions and bring a sense of fairness in the school because all 

teachers are going to be consistent. 

- On item 31, the majority of the students are working to the best of their ability. This item 

will also be a teacher goal. Dr. Radke shared earlier today a link to a program that would 

help students practice skills and getting up and moving. 

- Dr. Radke also stated that we could print out EVAAS reports so students are aware of their 

progress and staple them to their agenda. 

- Also we could give students a card (gold, platinum and silver) where gold card members 

get discounts in the Eagle’s Nest and the discounts are less depending on your card. 

- Dr. Radke shared with the committee that the advocacy survey was ready to roll where 

students choose who their advocate would be. This is the first step to identify an adult 

student’s feel identified with. Mrs. Brigden suggested that the survey has a top two adults 

so students don’t overload one specific staff member with many students. 

All 

members 
10 minutes 

DEAR 

- Mrs. Zolke explained that 6th grade has created a rotation in which students Drop 

Everything and Read in different ways. Some days they do read aloud, independent 

reading and audio books. All students get exposed to reading in different ways that allows 

them to reach different levels of vocabulary and texts. 

- Dr. Radke asked if there was a reason why we did not have a virtual math course that 

would teach the content for the advanced class so teachers can teach the grade level 

content since that is the content students will get tested on?. There was no response from 

the committee regarding this question. 

  

The next meeting will be November 12, 2015 


